
NORTH  SCHUYLKILL  SCHOOL  DISTRICT 
Board Briefs 

Regular Meeting – February 26, 2014 
 

               
A regular meeting of the North Schuylkill Board of Education was held on the above date in the Cafeteria 
of the North Schuylkill Junior/Senior High School.   
 

Action was taken on the following agenda items: 
 
 

Finance Committee 
Approved the financial reports and check registers 
 
 
 

Physical Facilities 
Approved building usage requests 
Authorized the Administration to advertise for the position of Clerk of the Works for the Renovations 
Construction Project 
 
 
 

Personnel 
Approved Dr. Rob Thurich as the School Doctor for the 2014-2015 school year 
Accepted the resignation of Carol Mack, contracted School Psychologist 
Approved an Administrative Internship for John Darrah at the Junior/Senior High School 
Approved a childrearing leave request for Michael Geiswhite, Secondary Math Teacher 
Approved Robert Legutko as a Special Education Teacher effective for the 2014-2015 school year 
Approved adding Karen Dougert to the Substitute Cafeteria Roster 
Accepted the resignation of Nancy Snyder, Part-Time Special Education Aide 
 
 
 

Curriculum and Instructional Programs 
Rescinded the motion appointing Act 48 Coordinators for the 2013-2014 school year 
Approved a conference request from Paula Hornberger and Amanda Pavalko 
Approved the attendance of Dr. Andrew Smarkanic at the PARSS Annual Meeting 
Approved curriculum changes for the 2014-2015 school year 
Tabled the establishment of an Emotional Support Classroom 
Approved a field trip request to Hershey Park for 8th Grade Physical Science Classes 
 
 
 

Food Service, Safety, Transportation 
Approved a field trip request to the Pioneer Tunnel Coal Mine, Ashland, PA from the NSE PTO for 
Kindergarten students, teachers and chaperones 
Approved a trip request for the NS Band and Color Guard to the Lazer Factory in Annville, PA 
Approved the Transportation Contract for 2014-2015, 2015-2016 and 2016-2017 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Extracurricular Programs 
Approved Wally Hall as Head Football Coach for the 2014 season 
Approved Katie Malone as Head Volleyball Coach for the 2014 fall season 
Accepted the resignations of Rachel Hughes and John Darrah as Junior High Track Coaches 
Approved Robert Brouse and Scott McCormick as Junior High Track Coaches for the 2014 spring 
season 
Approved Michelle O’Connell as a Volunteer Assistant Softball Coach for the 2014 season 
Approved Matthew Tenaglia as Concert Band Director for the 2013-2014 school year 
 
 
 

Policy/Legislative 
Approved the Organization Chart for the 2013-2014 school year 
Approved the second reading of the revision to policy 101 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Merri Lynn Craig, Board Secretary 

 
Upcoming Meetings 

March 12, 2014 – Committee Meetings – 7:00 p.m. 
March 19, 2014 – Committee of the Whole – 6:30 p.m. 

March 19, 2014 – Regular Meeting – 7:00 p.m. 
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